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I have been boating in the Willamette since I was a kid on everything from fishing 

boats, non motorized, wake boats and runabouts. I am accustomed to all kinds of 

vessels in the Willamette river and don't think it is right to put limitations on types of 

vessels. I have worked in the marine industry since 2013 selling wake boats and 

primarily use the Willamette river. This bill would greatly impact my family, my income 

and my source of recreation. 


